
 
 

Dear Top INC Team Coaches, 

Congratulations for your achievements in attaining top positions in Indonesia National Contest and 

advancing to the 2013 ACM ICPC Asia Jakarta Regional Contest.  

We would like to cordially invite you to attend “2014 ACM ICPC Provincial Contest” meeting, which will 

be held on: 

Day /Date   :   Thursday, 24 October 2013 

Time        :    10.00 – 12.00 

Venue          :   Room 828, Anggrek Campus 

            BINUS University 

This meeting is highly important as we will discuss future arrangements for national level of ACM ICPC 

contests. Your attendance is highly appreciated. 

Thank you. 

Best regards, 

 

Fredy Purnomo, S.Kom., M.Kom 

Regional Contest Director, Asia, Jakarta Site 

 


